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I am writing to support the view that housing for which planning permission has already 
been given(10,000) should go ahead but then the greatest efforts and resources be put into 
refurbishing the many empty properties in the area,we do not need more new housing. 
Greater emphasis should be put on building sustainable communities 
through the use of energy saving projects,improved integrated public transport systems to 
discourage car use and local facilities such as schools and shops,etc.JW 
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